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Comments: I oppose the proposed expansion of over-snow vehicle use in the Pacific Valley and Eagle roadless

areas adjacent to the Carson-Iceberg and Emigrant wilderness areas. The proposed expansions are not

consistent with wilderness recreation and would be a significant departure from the current opportunity for quiet

winter recreation in the area.

 

Thank you for considering my comments,

Sarah Hoyle


